TOWN OF ALBION
PUBLIC NOTICE
INVITATION TO BID
BESSE BUILDING WINDOW REPAIRS

The Municipal Officers of the Town of Albion are accepting bids for Window Frame Wrapping in White Aluminum at the Besse Building at 22 Main Street, Albion, Maine.  Information will be available on the town website at townofalbionmaine.com or in the Town Office during regular business hours.  Sealed bids must be received before 6:00 pm on June 24, 2024.  Bids will be opened during the regular Selectmen’s meeting on June 24, 2024 at 6:00 pm at the Besse Building.
